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THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

November 4, 2018 
.

 

 

Parent Information Meeting for 

First Communion Candidates 
 

The parents of First Communion Candidates who 

have been registered, who could not attend last 

week’s meeting, please attend on Monday, 

November 5, 2018 at 8pm in the Parish Hall.  

The meeting is mandatory and very important 

information will be given out.  

 

Youth Group Meeting 

 

All youth of the parish are invited to attend a 

meeting with Fr. Eugene on Sunday November 

4, 2018 at 8pm in the parish hall.  A particular 

invitation is extended to all Confirmation 

candidates.  

 

Thank you!  Grazie mille! 

 

Heartfelt thank you to Frank Vecchiarelli for 

having generously donated his time to re-do the 

steps at the entrance of our parish.  May God 

reward him for his generosity.   

 

 

Un sentito ringraziamento a Frank Vecchiarelli 

per aver riparato le scale all’entrate della Chiesa.  

Possa Dio benedirlo.   

 

 

Celebration of Memory and New Life 
 

 

A Mass with Candlelight Service in memory of 

our loved ones who have died will be held on:  

Wednesday November 7, 2018 at 8:00pm in 

English and Wednesday November 21, 2018 at 

8:00pm in Italian.  Please register that same 

night by coming early.  
 

 

 

Una Santa Messa speciale con accensione di lumini 

per i nostri cari defunti sarà celebrata mercoledì 7 

novembre 2018 alle ore 20 in Inglese e 

mercoledì 21 novembre, 2018 alle ore 20 in 

Italiano.  Venite prima a mettere in lista i nomi 

dei vostri cari.  
 

All Souls’ Mass Envelopes 
 

 

During the month of November, every morning at 

8:00am and the Sunday Masses will be dedicated 

for your deceased loved ones.  You may write the 

names of your loved ones on the “All Souls” 

envelopes found in the lobby.  Leave the 

envelopes on the Altar in November and your 

loved ones will be remembered in a special way.  
 

 

Durante il mese di novembre, tutte le Sante Messe 

delle ore 8:00am e tutte quelle della domenica 

saranno celebrate per i vostri cari defunti.  Potete 

scrivere i nomi dei defunti sulle buste che si 

troveranno nell’atrio della Chiesa e posarle 

sull’altare.  Le buste saranno tenute sull’altare 

durante tutto il mese di novembre.  
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Upcoming Baptisms 
 

 

Our parish is delighted to welcome the following 

children to the Christian community through the 

Sacrament of Baptism: 

 

 

 

 

Ava Isabel Arjune 

Chiara Guerri 

Mia Isabella Marshall 

Jaxon Tomo McDonnell 

Kate Layla Pietrelli 

Christian Enrico Vacca 

 

Congratulations to their parents and godparents. 

 

Upcoming Marriages 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jennifer Miccillo & Steven Pasqualino 

Leanna Pannozzo & Jeremy Ruffolo 

 

Sunday Missals for Sale 

 

2019 Sunday missals are now for sale in the parish 

office or after Mass at the cost of $5.   

 

Vocation Seeds 

 

"To love Him with all the heart and with all the 

understanding, and with all the strength" and "to 

love one's neighbour as oneself" are the greatest 

commandments. If you feel that God is calling 

you to serve Him as a priest, religious or deacon, 

contact Fr. Eugene. 

 

CWL Bazaar  

 

The Catholic Women’s League of our Parish will 

be having a Pre-Christmas Bazaar and bake sale 

on Sunday December 2nd, 2018 in the Parish 

Hall.  We ask all our parishioners to note this 

date on your calendars and participate.  If you are 

a vendor or have a business, you may rent a table 

for only $50 to come and display your goods and 

services.  Otherwise, you may come to shop, visit 

CWL members and enjoy a coffee with us.  For 

more information, please contact the parish 

office.    

 

 

Le Donne dell’Azione Cattolica organizzano un 

Bazaar e vendita di dolciumi domenica 2 

dicembre, 2018 nella sala parrocchiale.  Tutti sono 

invitati a partecipare.  Contattate un membro del 

gruppo per ulteriori informazioni.  

 

Sock Drive 

 

The Catholic Women’s League of our Parish is 

organizing a sock drive. They will be collecting 

new socks for men, women and children until 

December 31st, 2018.  You may bring the socks to 

bin in the lobby.  All socks will be donated to 

shelters in our community as they are the number 

one requested clothing item at homeless shelters.  

Thank you for your generosity. 

 

 

Le Donne dell’Azione Cattolica organizzano una 

raccolta di calzini per uomini, donne e bambini.  

Potete portare calzini nuovi fino ale 31 dicembre, 

2018.  Grazie della vostra generosità. 

 


